Young Minds BLOSSOM in the

Panther Pete Science Lab
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The kindergarten classes made their second visit of the year to the Panther Pete Science Lab during the week of May 7th to study:
PLANTS

Students learned that although it is nice that plants grow beautiful flowers for us to enjoy, for the bees to make honey, and for the birds to eat the seeds, the plant really only cares about one thing:  making more plants to propagate or carry on its species. 

Activity 1:  Flower Dissection

The students became botanists when they equipped themselves with magnifying glasses, forceps and plastic knives to dissect marigold plants.




The students eagerly dissected the marigold flower and were amazed to see that each flower contained numerous seeds. The students counted the seeds in their flowers and then prepared bar charts graphing the number of seeds contained in several different flowers.
This graph illustrated that marigold flowers each contain a different number of seeds.  The number of seeds varied from 12 seeds to over 50 seeds in a single flower!
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Activity 2: Seed Matching
The last activity was a seed matching game in which the students attempted to match various kinds of seeds to the photograph of the flower, the fruit, or vegetable the seed would grow to become.  Students enjoyed playing this guessing game.  
Questions to ask your child:
· Why do plants have flowers?
· What are some of the ways seeds are spread?
· Do all seeds look alike?
· Can 1 plant make enough seeds to produce more than 1 new plant?
A BIG thank you to all the parents who volunteered their time to assist our students during this visit!  In addition to our lab coordinator, every lab requires at least four parents as science lab volunteers.  It is only through their time and dedication that our students get to experience exciting science in action!  

A special thanks to our Kindergarten Lab Coordinator, Karen Wilson!


















